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I hope all is well with everyone. It has been quite a year getting used to our "new norm". 

I am very excited and looking forward to see what this next year will bring for DCCW and my 1st year in 

the Second Vice President position. I will soon be in the process of collecting equipment etc. from 

MaryAnne Mulvihill & the items needed for setup for convention.  

Convention is only 7 months away & we'll have to see with the pandemic where we are at in order for all 

of us to remain safe. It has been suggested that we have a virtual silent auction or a theme. Contact me 

if you have any other suggestions. 

Also, please meet with members of your parish to start thinking of items to donate for the silent 

auction, and baskets to create. I will also be contacting the vendors that were going to be at the 2020 

convention. 

Take care, stay safe with prayer and faith. 

Patricia 

 


